18 th April, 2024
Dear Kate,
Thank you for your letter. It's great to hear from you. I do different activities
after school too. Let me share about what I usually do in a week.
I usually have skipping lessons with Kyrie on
Wednesday, and Fridays. Kyrie is good at
skipping. I usually study with my tutor on
Saturdays. My tutor is very good Thave dancing
lessons with Ida on Saturdays too My dancing teacher
is Very nice.
(2. at
I know you are very good to playing cricket.
So It you are free at one ordock in the afternoon
I know you are very good to playing cricket.) So It you are free at one or clock in the afternoon on 24th August? Can you teach me to play
Cricket?)
See you soon!
Best wishes,
Charice (80) words